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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

 
Dear  
apt. Erwi Putri Setyaningsih, M.Si 
Institute of Sains and Technology National 
 
On behalf of the ICHR committee, we are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled: 
 
Unveiling the Antibacterial Activity and Phytochemical Screening of Extracts and Various Fraction 

from Spatholobus ferrugineus 
 

has been reviewed, with the editorial decision: 
 

Accepted for Oral Presentation 
 
at 2nd International Conference on Health Research (ICHR) 2024. 
 
We really appreciated all the attention and support given to the success of the 2nd ICHR 2024. Please 

visit our website (https://conference.brin.go.id/ichr2024) from time to time to see the latest update 

on the 2nd ICHR 2024. 

 
Thank you very much for your participation in this event. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
AB. Naro Putra, Ph.D 
Chair of the 2nd ICHR 2024 
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